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9850 Fire Poppy Drive 
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   (916) 686-1725 

FAX (916) 6863082 
Megan Jones, Principal 

Susan Landon, Vice Principal 
 

 

 

Dear Traditional Parents/Guardians: 

 

 

For those families who have had the opportunity to exercise the in-person concurrent model, we hope the 

experience has been as rewarding for your students as it has been for the staff.  It has been a pleasure to see 

students interacting with others for the first time in person. 

 

This letter is to inform you of the opportunity for students to attend school four days per week.  Please note that 

social distancing requirements are still in place.  Despite the fact that the new guidance allows for three-feet of 

social distancing between students inside the classroom, all adults must still maintain six-feet of social 

distancing.  We expect to be able to accommodate most students who wish to attend school four days per week, 

but there may be some classroom situations where this will be a challenge.  We will work with staff to take 

measures to accommodate as many students as possible in these situations.     

  

Please note:  If you would like to remain in your current option, you do not have to take any action at this time. 

  

If you would like to make a change, please log in to ParentVue using the following link: psv.egusd.net 

You will find three options: 

• Distance Learning only 

• In-person 2 days per week 

• In-person 4 days per week 

 

Please make your selection by 5:00 pm on the last day of the portal being open, March 31st or April 7th, 

depending on grade: 

• TK-3 portal will open March 29, 30, 31.  The additional 4 day instructional model will begin April. 6th. 

• 4th-6th portal will open March 29, 30, 31 and again April 5, 6, 7.  The additional 4 day instructional 

model option will begin April 13th.  

 

If there are any challenges in terms of accommodating your student for the four day per week option, I will 

contact you directly prior to the start of the 4 day instruction option. 

  

 

Thank you, 

  

 

Principal, Helen Carr Castello Elementary 


